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g T WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

pavid Trejo with 0CD data processing dept. in Santa Fe
advised it was not necessary to post to ID report

the recompletion by directionally drilling to a
different bottomhole location since the well was

<till completed in the same pool and the new BHL was
still within the 160-acre proration unit spew theugl
the Lond w“’"‘ ”"‘ U BHL s N br\z@—z;,a.—-ﬁ') cg L.
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